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  Ambassadors for Peace, Colleagues, 
Volunteers and Friends of UPF 

  

  

  

  

   

On behalf of the Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, the Board 

of Directors and the dedicated staff of UPF International, 

we offer our thoughts, sincere prayers and good wishes 

during this very challenging time of the coronavirus 

pandemic. 

    As we all recognize, the virus is having a devastating 

impact on our quality of life, the global economy, and, most 

immediately, on the health and well being of friends and family members all 

across the world. We feel special solidarity and sympathy for countries that 

have been hit the hardest by the virus. 

    We trust that this time of suffering and crisis will pass and that we will 

emerge stronger, wiser and better equipped to face any similar crisis that 

arises in the future. 

    We are all members of one human family. We are one family under God. Let 

us turn this crisis into an opportunity and let us find ways to help one another 

and spread hope and encouragement. 

    UPF will continue to do its best to contribute to buidling a world of lasting 

peace. 

    Thank you for your support and encouragement. 

    May God's blessing be with each one of you, your families and your nations. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Thomas G. Walsh, Ph.D. 

Chairman, Universal Peace Federation 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Attends Interfaith Congress 
   
 

Lisbon, Portugal—UPF board members 

attended the first day of the III Lusophone 

Congress on the Science 

of Religions. 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF-Germany Celebrates ‘Second New Year’ 
 

Stuttgart, Germany—On the occasion of the 

Chinese New Year, about 120 guests and 

friends of UPF celebrated at a musical 

benefit.  

 

  

  

  

  

  Swiss Ambassadors for Peace Convene Seminar 
   
 

Geneva, Switzerland—UPF held its first 

seminar of the year for Ambassadors for 

Peace, with 12 attendees. 

 

  

  

  

  UPF-San Marino's Voices for Peace Latest Edition 
   
 

Italy—The latest issue of Voices of Peace, 

produced jointly by the UPF chapters of Italy 

and San Marino, is 

attached. 

 

  

  

  

  UK Meeting Explores the Power of Forgiveness 
   
 

Birmingham, United Kingdom—
Forgiveness and its relevance to our lives 

were discussed at a meeting that drew an 

audience of 45. 

 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

APR 3: The ECOSOC Partnership Forum 

APR 24: International Day of Multilateralism and 

Diplomacy for Peace 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  

 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 




